
BIRSA MUNDA GOVT. MEDICAL COLLEGE & HOSPITAL 
SHAHD0L (M.P.) 

E-mail - deanshahdol@gmail.com, 
Website - WwW.GMCSHAHDOL.ORG, 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

S.No.l..l.530....JEstt/BMGMCI2025 

All parents of MBBS students admitted in session 2025 at Birsa Munda 

Government Medical College Shahdol are hereby informed that a Parents-Dean Interaction has 

been scheduled on 6th October 2025 (Monday) from 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM in Lecture Hall-3 of 

our college. 

Copy to: 

Notice 

This program will provide an opportunity to share academic insights, institutional 

vision, and expectations, as well as to address queries from parents. 

S.No.l3|- IIS3 4 

The interaction will be followed by the Oath Ceremony of the students, marking 

an important milestone in their professional journey. 

..JEst/BMGMCI2025 

All parents are requested to kindly attend this program without fail. 

Office No, :-07652 - 243000 
Fax No. :-07652-243222 

Shahdol, Dated .9:1J.9/2025 

1- Medical Suprintendent, BMGMC Shahdol (M.P.). 

2- All Hods, BMGMC Shahdol (M.P.) . 

4- College Website & Notice Board. 
3- All Parents of MBBS students admitted in session 2025. 

Dean 
B.M. Govt. Medical College 

Shahdol (M.P Shahdol, Dated .I.I2025 

Dean 
B.M. Govt. Medical College 

Shahdol (M.P.) 
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